
 

Happy New Year!  
Welcome back! After the long holiday break, it 
seems that everyone has gotten lots and lots of 
rest and had so much fun. We’ve had an awesome 
start to our new year as the kids have come back 
to school ready to learn and ready to play with 
their friends. We have been extremely impressed 
with how well the children have transitioned back 
to school :)  
 

Language Arts 
Our kindergarten class is ready to pick up the pace 
with our English Language learning. We will begin 
to learn multiple sight words a week now as well 
as learning primary phonetic “rules” during reading. 
We will also start focusing on writing skills in the 
weeks to come- honing in on our ability to sound 
out words, write full sentences, and remember 
capitalization and punctuation.  

 
 
 

Math 
This week we have switched gears from addition 
and have been learning about how to tell time. 
We’ve learned the parts of a clock, what the minute 
and hour hand tell us, and have also learned a fun 
song!  
 

Some Changes 
*We have a new (temporary) Czech teacher who 
will work with CPK every Friday. Coincidently this 
happens to be Julie’s father, Jirka! The kids are 
super excited!  
 *We will begin our first spelling tests next week. 
Spelling lists will be sent home with homework. 
*Books will be sent with homework now as well. 
Per my Seesaw message: read this book as often 
as you’d like!  

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


